March 25, 2009

Historic Preservation Office

Natural & Historic Resources

State of New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection

Box 404

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0404

Re:  Preliminary Determination of Cedar Bridge Tavern

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept our request for a preliminary determination and a certification of eligibility for the Cedar Bridge Tavern, 200 Old Halfway Road (Block 51, lot 4.02), Barnegat, New Jersey 08005.

We are also applying for a New Jersey 2009 Historic Site Management grant from the New Jersey Historic Trust.  Your timely response will be greatly appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information.

Sincerely,

Timothy G. Hart, Esquire

Division Director

Ocean County Cultural and Heritage Commission

A Division of the Ocean County Department of

Parks and Recreation.

